
Funding for the study of Hindi & Urdu in India! 
 

For more information and to start an application: 

BorenAwards.org 
 

SOUTH ASIAN  
FLAGSHIP  
LANGUAGES  
INITIATIVE 

         
          
 

 

The South Asian Flagship Languages 

Initiative (SAFLI) offers 

undergraduate & graduate students 

at all proficiency levels the 

opportunity to study Hindi or Urdu in 

immersive domestic and overseas 

language programs 

 Jaipur 
 Lucknow 

SAFLI provides up to $20,000 for undergrads  
and up to $30,000 for graduate students for: 
 

Summer Domestic Program  
(June to August)  

 

 
 

Fall Program in India  
(August to November)  

 

American Institute of Indian Studies 
centers in Jaipur & Lucknow 
  administered by 

 
 

Spring Program in India (Optional) 
 

Students may continue language study and 
research in India during the spring semester in a 
program of their choosing 

 

2019 Applications Due: 
 

January 30, 2019  
for graduate Fellowships 

 

February 7, 2019  

for undergraduate Scholarships  




